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Andrea Zoia and Alexandra Pichette to Speak at
NECCA’s September Employment Program Seminar

Morgan, Brown & Joy attorneys Andrea Zoia and Alexandra Pichette will speak at the New England
Corporate Counsel Association Inc. (NECCA) September 2021 Seminar. The discussion will include the
latest guidelines governing office re-openings, updates from OSHA on COVID-19 safety requirements
in the workplace, remote work policies, the pros and cons of mandatory vaccination policies, and how
to evaluate requests from employees for workplace accommodations. In addition, Zoia and Pichette
will discuss the latest regulations of the Massachusetts Paid Family Leave Act (MPFLA) and the myriad
of state and federal laws governing COVID-19 related leave and pay. Learn more and register here.
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